
 

Madrona Buzz 
We are so happy to have the opportunity to serve you and your child.  Please let us know how 

we can help. Call us at 541-476-6624 from   7 :00 a.m.-3:30 p.m.                                   
If you have a bus issue, you may call First Student at 541-476-7733. 

 

 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

  1 2 3 Late start (8:40 am) 

 

6 

 

7 

Vision Screenings 

(K, 1,3. & 5) 

8 

PTSG Meeting @ 2:10 

in library 

9 End Q2 

 

10  

Clerical Day—No     

Classes 

13 

 

14 

Valentine’s Day 

15  Site Council @ 2:10 

in library 

2-3pm—After School 

Music Program (3rd-

5th) 

16 

PBIS Award— Arts 

and Crafts 

17 Late start (8:40 am) 

National Random Acts 

of Kindness Day 

Pride Assembly                        

K-2 @ 12:45/3-5 @ 1:15 

20 

Presidents’ Day—

No Classes 

21 

Book Fair 

22 

Book Fair 

2-3pm—After School 

Music Program (3rd-

5th) 

23 

Book Fair 

School Science Fair 

Family Science Night 

5-7 

24 Late start (8:40 am) 

Book Fair 

27 

 

28    

The Hornet Way. . .  

Character Trait of the Month:  

2017 

If your child will be  bringing in Valentine’s 

Day cards, please remember to bring one 

for every child in the class.  

We are  using Remind for important updates. It’s free and 

safe to use!   Sign up to receive announcements by text, 

app, web, or email.  

TEXT @cck8e to 81010 OR  

sign up online by going  to  

https://www.remind.com/join/cck8e 

https://www.remind.com/join/cck8e


P A G E  2  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 Hands-on science activities for the 

whole family! 

 Wild Life Images animals and activities 

 Student Science Fair Project Expo 

 Book Fair will be open! 

Thursday,  

February 23rd 
from 5-7pm 

P.T.S.G. is a great way to get involved in our school community. We meet on 
the second Wednesday of each month to plan school events and fundraisers to 

the students. Everyone is welcome! 

 PBIS Reward Activity: Arts and Crafts—2/16 

 Book Fair—2/21-2/24 

 Family Science Night—2/23 from 5-7 (set up at 2:10) 

**Call the office to sign up to volunteer. 

If you are providing 

snacks or treats for 

our students, we 

may only accept 

and share store 

bought items in their 

original packaging.  
Free gift for all enrolling  

kindergarteners! 


